
Our Authorizer, Osprey Wilds, will visit on
Wednesday, November 9th. They will be here

all day interviewing staff, students, and
observing how TRM runs on a typical day. Our

authorizer is an important part of our daily
lives at TRM, they ensure we are compliant

with all state and federal mandates and that
we are operating under public charter school
law. We are excited to show them the strides

we have made this year.

Authorizer Site VisitReminder:
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Picture Retakes

A reminder that Picture Retake day will
be on Tuesday, November 8th. If your
child wasn't here on picture day or you
would just like a retake we will have the

photographer here in the morning.



Join us For Pizza on
Monday Night!

We will be having our Pizza Ranch
fundraiser, some staff and the

Principal will also be there to visit
and eat with you and your families!




Weekly Edition - Friday, November 4, 2022

No School on
Monday,

November 14th
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Happy November Three Rivers Montessori families! 

We have successfully navigated Fall Spirit Week and it was so much fun! Each daily theme held an
opportunity to integrate our learning into new areas. The students were creative and collaborative
in their daily interactions around our themes and it was so much fun to see them express
themselves in their own unique ways. I want to say a big thank you to all of the families for helping
to make our character day and parade such a success. If you joined us for the event, helped get
your child in costume, or even provided a costume idea for your child, your involvement made it
such a fun day for everyone. We will continue to look for creative ways to host events that allow
families to join us at TRM to celebrate the learning and excitement we have here each day.

A reminder that on Monday, November 14th, we will not have school. The staff will all be gathering
to engage in their own professional learning and to continue to plan for innovative methods of
Montessori instruction for each of your children. It is incredibly important to allow space for our
teachers and support staff to learn and grow from each other and the experts we bring in for
these days. Our time on Monday the 14th will be focused on ensuring our Environmental Learning
Plan is aligned with our school mission and vision and looking at ways to further embed authentic
Montessori programming into all we do here at TRM. We hope you enjoy the extra time with your
children.

Finally I want to leave you with another reflection I gleaned from this week. I have spent a good
deal of time subbing in classrooms and covering support roles throughout the building. This has
afforded me the opportunity to experience the Montessori environment from a holistic lens. The
sense of community and belonging we have here at TRM is like nothing I have experienced before.
Students are ready and willing to help each other and I have even seen them sacrifice their own
time to ensure their peers have what they need to be successful. They root for each other in times
of celebration and support each other in times of need. I fully believe that the vision of TRM will
bring each and every one of your children success outside of these walls and I am honored to join
your children on their journey of self discovery and learning each day.

My best, 
Antonio Kuklok
Executive Director and Principal

Kuklok's Corner


